

Homefield Church of England Primary School

Headteacher: Mr. Bradley Young Homefield Avenue, Bradwell, Great Yarmouth Norfolk, NR31 8NS

Tel: 01493 661691 Fax 01493 444686 Email:office@homefield.norfolk.sch.uk Website: www.homefield.norfolk.sch.uk

Dear Parents/Carers,

27.4.18

As you are fully aware SATs week (Monday 14th-Friday 18th May) will be upon us shortly for all of us linked by a connection to Year 6. Children can become anxious and nervous, whilst at the same time eager to do their very best.

To help all our Year 6 pupils to prepare for this time together, we wish to offer free SATs Breakfasts each day for the whole week beginning at 8:10AM. This is something we have put on for the last few years and it is a fantastic way to not only calm the nerves, but to also generate that sense of team spirit and camaraderie.

Attached is the tasty menu they can look forward to: I hope there is something available, which will tantalise their taste buds. If your child is a vegetarian or has a specific dietary requirement this is not a problem, as an alternative will be provided. Please inform Year 6 staff, if this is the case.

This offer is by no means compulsory, but it would be amazing to see everyone there alongside each other; relaxed and ready to start each day in the right frame of mind.

If this is something your child would like to participate in, please fill out and return the reply slip below.

I look forward to seeing you all there.

Many thanks,		
Mr. Bradley Young Headteacher		
To the Office:	SATs Breakfasts 2018	
I give permission for my child each day.		to attend the SATs Breakfasts



Signed:





